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22nd June 2018 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

This is a letter to inform you about the forthcoming visit to Dogsthorpe Fire 

Station on Thursday 28th June 2018. The visit forms part of the ‘Safety 

Challenge’ project for Peterborough schools.  

We will be attending the morning session, so in order to be there on time we will 

be leaving school at 8.30am and returning to school before lunchtime. There will 

be no need for a packed lunch to be taken.  

 

It is important the children arrive in school at 8.15am on Thursday so that we 

can arrive on time for the first session. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

Year 6 teachers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


